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Dear friends and members of HumanCare Russia

We hope everyone had a great summer,

This year too, we were able to send donations to Moscow via a safe "detour”. We therefore say
thank you to everyone who has given. And all good gifts are needed, according to our coordinator
Irina in Moscow, with whom we are in constant contact. Irina writes:
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Dear members of HumanCare Russia

Everyone gratefully accepts your help, which is now urgently needed by many of our
parishioners in need.

Some of our community are in hospitals and need enhanced post-op care and special
medications. A few people need constant use of hormonal drugs.

A large family from the Kherson region is in a very distressed financial situation.
Father Pavel sends his love and blessing to you.

With gratitude,

( ; I[rina Smirnova Y,




The congregation in Moscow is also thinking of the needy in Ukraine, and they are sending help to a

family in the Kherson region, Ukraine, to a pair of twin sisters with their children, who live in ruins

Without shelter from bombs, without the possibility of earning money. The pictures are from this family.
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Here are a number of photos from the spring and summer holidays. Notice the many children who
participate and Father Pavel who has time for everyone who wants to talk to or be blessed by him.
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Christmas bazaar and donation

This year we also are holding a Christmas bazaar at Bethlehem church, Copenhagen, where we
can support the work. We expect to send a donation to the congregation before Christmas.

Best wishes for a lovely autumn and a happy Christmas season
https://humancarerussia.dR /english.html
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